
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

REACH HIGH   -   STRIVE FOR KNOWLEDGE   -   LIVE WITH ALL YOUR HEART 

KI RUNGA RAWA   -   WHĀIA TE ITI KAHURANGI   -   KIA WHĀI Ī TE TAUMATA 

 

 

HENLEY  

SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER                                                     

Tēnā koutou katoa 
It is great to be back for the second half of the year.  We have many exciting things planned for our tamariki this 
term including Book Week next week, finishing with a dress up day and parade on Friday 4th August at 2.30pm. 
We would love you to come down to see us parading. 
 

Congratulations to the students who represented Henley School at the Regional Cross Country event at Rabbit 
Island on Friday 1 July.  Sincere thanks to the parents that supported us on the day with transport and 
encouragement. (Results on Page 2). 
 

The Junior Syndicate classes have all visited the Suter Art Gallery this term to make clay stars as part of the 
Matariki celebrations.  The feedback from our tamariki was very positive.  We look forward to receiving the stars to 
put on display in our school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the following students who have started at Henley this term:  Alaska B (Rm 17), Bluebell B (Rm 5), 
Jagger B (Rm 15), Cooper C (Rm 14), Zaya W (Rm 6), Rocco B (Rm 1), Amelia M (Rm 2), Mia M (Rm 17), 
Blake W (Rm 22) and Cole W (Rm 6). 
 

This term the Senior Syndicate classes are fundraising for their ski trips planned for week 8. You can support this 
and enjoy a day off making sandwiches for your children on Thursdays leading up to the trips.  Place and pay for 
the orders on myKindo by each Thursday before 9am. 
 

Our Middle Syndicate classes will spend time this term preparing and getting excited about their class camps at 
Bridge Valley in week 10.  I look forward to seeing their preparations over the upcoming weeks. 
 

Thank you to the ongoing fundraising undertaken by the Friends of Henley School group.  We have recently 
purchased additional buckets and spades for the sandpit with some of those funds.  The sandpit is an area, 
children from all syndicates enjoy playing in. 
 

On Monday our Positive Behaviour for Learning lead teachers Rachael Myers, Jana Maguire and Sam Baxendine 
presented at a local PB4L Expo on the topic of Positive Responses to Behaviour.  This included celebrating the 
systems and practices our staff have implemented to respond to behaviours.  They shared images and resources 
that have had a significant and positive impact on embedding the Henley School High Five Values.  Thank you to 
this team - you made us very proud. 
 

Special welcome to Mrs Annie Clark who is the teacher of the Fantail Room, opening on Monday 31 July for their 
first day.  Also, we are pleased to have Mrs Nicole Heybourn on our staff full time for Term 3 while Mrs Miller is on 
refreshment leave, travelling overseas. 
 

 

Ngā mihi nui 
Natalie Doty 

Acting Principal  

 

27 July 2023 

No: 1 Term 3  

56a William Street 

Richmond, Nelson 

Ph. (03) 544 8904 

 

Email: office@henley.school.nz 

Website: www.henley.school.nz 

Like us on Facebook at Henley School Facebook  

 

He aroha whakatō, he aroha puta mai –If kindness is sown, kindness you shall receive. 
 

mailto:office@henley.school.nz
http://www.henley.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/Henley-School-1550216395280474/


WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 

Tomorrow FRIDAY 28 JULY 

Help make this a fun experience! 

  There will be spot prizes! 

                This is to encourage 

                children and families 

              to walk to school safely.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
Mon 31 July - Fri 4 Aug Book Week 

Fri 4 Aug Book Week Parade 

Mon 7 Aug Board of Trustees meeting, 5.30pm, Tasman 

Room  

Mon 7 -Wed 9 Aug Senior Syndicate Museum Visits 

Tue 8 – Thurs 10 Aug  Middle Syndicate Suter Art Gallery Visits 

Thurs 10 Aug  Newsletter 

Fri 11 Aug School Disco 

 

 

 

Dot Neiman Leisurewear 
 Uniform Shop 

Change of Opening Hours 
The uniform shop will be open four days a week 

from the week starting 31 July. 
The open days will be: 

 

Tuesday to Friday 
8am-4.30pm. 

 

Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser 

Senior Syndicate 
Weeks 1 to 7 

every Thursday. 

Order on your myKindo account by 

Thursday 9.00am 
NO late orders please. 

 

Look out for our five new teardrop flags each 

showing our school values: 

Caring Honesty Fairness 

             Respect      Responsibility 
They will be displayed in the playground and at 

our school events.  Thank you for supporting 

our fundraiser Maths Magic which enabled us  

to purchase these flags. 

 Nelson Primary Regional Cross Country 

Champs – Held at Rabbit Island  

1 July. 
Macey McArtney had an Individual 3rd Place Podium 

finish for the Yr 6 Girls. 

The Team results were: 
Yr 5 Girls 1st - (Macey, Emily, Chelsy, Harper 

and Jocelyn) 

Yr 5 Boys 2nd – (Jett, Fletcher, Kyan, Heath 

and Noah) 

Yr 6 Boys 1st – Harrison, Cayden, Seb, and Jacob) 

The Yr 6 girls performed commendably.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE DANCE CLUB – 8 Weeks starting 3 August.  Comets 3.30 to 4.20pm, Galaxy 4.30-5.20 pm.  Richmond New Life Church, 

Wensley Road, Richmond.  To register, email your child’s name and age to dancers.at.the.dance.club@gmail.com  

NELSON COLLEGE PREPARATORY SCHOOL OPEN DAY – Entry into Year 7, 2024. Families are welcome to attend an Open 

Day on Saturday 29th July commencing at 1.00pm in the Boys College Hall.  This is an opportunity to visit the Preparatory School and 

learn about the programmes and activities.  Everyone welcome.  Please bring you son!. 

ACTIVE8KIDS FUNDAMENTAL SPORTS SKILLS PROGRAMME – Term 3.  An all-inclusive sports skills programme for children 

with learning needs or lack of confidence when playing sport.  Starts Thurs 27th July from 3.30pm-4.40pm at Saxtons Stadium.  For 

further details and to register please contact Julie Price ph 021 062 6750 or email admin@inclusivesport.org.nz  

CRAFTY MID WINTER XMAS MARKET. Sun 30th July, 10am-2pm, at the Richmond Town Hall. 

MY TIME MY LIFE – Discover new hobbies.  Meet like-minded people.  Join us for a free hobby extravaganza.  See what hobbies 

are available in our region and see if something interests you.  Sat 29th August, 11am-3pm @Putangitangi Greenmeadows Centre.  

All ages welcome. Free. 

 

2023 Statements 
Statements are being emailed home this 

week for our students. 
 

If you have any queries regarding this 

statement, or statements you receive, 

please don’t hesitate to contact the 

office at office@henley.school.nz 
 

The school welcomes payment of the 

School Donation.  If you wish, you may 

pay be instalments of $25.00 per term 

(full or partial payments can be made via 

your myKindo account).  Remember, you 

can claim a third of your donation back 

from the IRD. 
 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

A PB4L ongoing project in conjunction with Bunnings 

Warehouse.  More information to come. 

 

Have a look at the new sand 

pit equipment!  A big Thank 

You to the FOHS (Friends of 

Henley School) for their 

ongoing fundraising for our 

school. 

 
 

 

Henley School has an online payment service available to our 

families with Kindo.  Kindo is the preferred way for our parents 

to pay the school and is how children are registered to play 

sport, pay for class trips, buy disco tickets, order sausages for 

sausage sizzles along with most types of other payments to the 

school.  Later this year parents will also be able to order ‘top 

up’ stationery for their children via their myKindo accounts and 

the stationery will be delivered to your child the next day.  No 

more scrabbling for cash! 

To transfer funds to your myKindo account to use for your 

payments you can use PoLi or bank transfer (no fees) or Visa, 

Mastercard, American Express, UnionPay (fees apply).  If you 

like, you can schedule regular top-ups to your myKindo 

account, then allocate payments to the school when you’re 

ready.  All these are available through your myKindo app. 

If you don’t already have your myKindo account set up, please 

register now by using the link https://support.mykindo.co.nz or 

via the link on our website at www.henley.school.nz  

Search for the ‘myKindo’ app on the App Store or Google Play 

for your myKindo app. 

For more information visit the Kindo page on our website at 

www.henley.school.nz or visit https://support.mykindo.co.nz 

or visit Kindo’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/kindo.co.nz/  If you are having an 

issue with your myKindo account you can phone the myKindo 

helpdesk at 0508 454 636 and their friendly helpdesk staff will 

help you. 
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